New CPS laws

Lindsay Johnson <Lindsay.Johnson@waterburyambulance.org>
Wed 1/17/2024 2:40 PM

To:Fortin, Allen <Allen.Fortin@vermont.gov>

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and
trust the sender.
Are you able to send me the new wording from the legislature?

Also the stats on this new baby - 12 weeks old, 18Ibs

Lindsay Johnson, NCS, CPSTI

Child Passenger Safety Specialist
Waterbury Ambulance Service

1727 Guptil Rd Waterbury Center, VT
htips://www. facebook.com/LJohnsonCPST/
(802)798-2515
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